
Historical San Carlos Swim &
Racket Club

 Did you live in San Carlos in
the  1970-  80s?   Then  you  may
remember the San Carlos Swim and
Racket  Club  located  on  the
corner of Golfcrest and Navajo
Road,  now  occupied  by  the
preschool.

Recently, the San Carlos Branch Library was gifted historical
memorabilia and photos of the Club, which were passed along to
SCFOL  President,  Bill  Bischoff.  If  you  are  interested  in
seeing, storing, or have any ideas on where or to whom they
should  go,  please  contact  Bill  Bischoff  ASAP  at
jwbischoff2@cox.net or these mementos will be lost forever.
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